
 
 

 

May 15, 2015 

 

Public Utility Commission 

Attn:  Filing Center 

3939 Fairview Industrial Drive 

P.O. Box 1088 

Salem, OR  97308-1088 

 

Re:  UM 1633 – CUB’s Cross-Answering Brief 

 

Dear Filing Center:  

 

After review of the response briefs of Staff and Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities 

(“ICNU”)/Northwest Industrial Gas Users (“NWIGU”), CUB has decided not to file a cross-answering 

brief in this proceeding.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Sommer Templet, OSB #105260 

Staff Attorney 

Citizens' Utility Board of Oregon 

610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400 

Portland, OR 97205 

(503) 227-1984 phone 

(503) 224-2596 fax 

sommer@oregoncub.org 
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